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Friday 10th January 2020 
Week 2 Winter Menus 

School Clubs 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy New Year. I hope you had a wonderful Christmas break and enjoyed the celebrations with family and friends. Hopefully, 
we have had a chance to recover from the illnesses that affected so many of the children, parents and staff before Christmas.  
 
This week at Sheering school, we have been thinking about New Year resolutions but also about how we should be trying to do 
and say kind things all the time. Our TERRIFIC values help us to remember to be compassionate, hardworking and responsible 
all the time.  
  
After School Clubs 
You would have received the Clubs letters for this term by Parentmail and paper copy and you may have noticed that there has 
been a change in the way that we are allocating clubs this time. We have listened to feedback from parents and have made it 
clearer on the letter for you indicate the first and second choices. I would like to reassure you that the clubs are not allocated on 
a first come first served basis but the letters did need to back to the office by Friday (10th) so that we can allocate the places for 
next week. Please check your child’s bag and your emails to see which club(s) your child will be attending. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Poppie was given a special Musical Theatre award for her dancing and musical ability. 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Danielle, Mitchell, Amalie, Lenny, Jessica, 
Nathan, Freya, Joshua, Sophia, Patrick, Lola, Siena, Kenny, Isabella and Ruby. Danielle, Ruby, Joshua and Isabella were 
presented with a Silver Mathletics award and Joshua and Isabella were very proud of their Gold Mathletics awards. Pablo, 
Jessica S and Finley H were presented with their Bronze Building Learning Power awards and Gracie and Nathan have 
achieved their Silver Building Learning Power award by collecting 50 stamps in their Learning Passport. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week; Mrs Guinan wanted to thank all the children in Quickbury class for their messages and cards and 
also the parents and staff for her lovely presents; Mrs Creed thanked all the children in her art groups on Wednesdays for 
producing such fabulous drawings and Mr Downey thanked Amy for the delicious cake she made him.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have been responsible for their learning                                                                                                                          
Copeland: Frank has been very responsible with his learning by joining in with the discussion about winter. 
Durrington: Kayla takes her learning very seriously and always wants to do her best. 
Fitzwalter: Joshua has been very responsible for his learning by working really hard in school and at home and sharing his 
knowledge with his friends. 
Quickbury: Mr Downey was very impressed with Tate’s attitude to her learning; she has made amazing progress this week. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Lenny who celebrated his 5th birthday today and to Poppy (8) and Isabelle (6) who will 
both be celebrating their birthdays on the 14th. Lisa Newman will also be celebrating a very special birthday this week.  
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
After School Clubs 
 
Diary Dates 
Half term: Monday 17th February-Friday 21st February 2020 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 

 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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